

27th January 2022

Parent/Teacher Meeting – Aladdin App Booking- February 7th – February 18th 
Due to continued Covid-19 restrictions, this year’s Parent/Teacher meetings will be by phone call. We are using the Aladdin App to allow parents an opportunity to book a date and time that suits them from the available slots.  From Monday, January 31st at 3pm, parents should go on to the App and create a booking for each of their children.  This facility is open until Friday, Feb.4th .
Please note
· The duration of the phone call will be 10mins.  If you require more time, please arrange an additional date with the class teacher.
· Please make sure you are available to receive the call at the arranged time.  The call will be identified as an “unknown number”.
· If you have any difficulties booking a time slot please contact the school at 041-9822873 or secretary@callystownnationalschool.ie
Stay Safe Programme:-
· As part of the School’s Social, Personal and Health Education curriculum, we will be teaching the Stay Safe Programme this year.  This programme is taught every second year to all classes from Junior Infants to Sixth.
· The Stay Safe Programme aims to provide children with the skills to deal with situations that they may encounter, which may be unsafe.
Say No, Get Away and Tell Someone You Trust, is the central message of the programme.
If you have any further queries or questions regarding the programme, course or content, the lesson plans are available for inspection at the Principal’s office or you can visit www.staysafe.ie/parents.
· Lessons will be taught throughout the month of February.
Zeeko Internet Safety:
Presentations in Internet Safety and Cyber bullying will be given to all pupils from 3rd Class to 6th class next Thursday, February 3rd.  Zeeko is a leading company in the field of educating children about the potential good and harm that the internet presents in our lives.
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